
 
 

MEDIA 
RELEASE 

 
Electricity Accounts 

 
Electricity accounts for the quarter January to March 2021 have been issued this week. 
Unfortunately, the due date on the account was incorrectly printed as 30 April 2021, this should 
have read 30 May 2021. 
 
Council apologies for any stress this may have caused customers. 
  
If you have any queries, please contact Customer Care on local free call 0100 or, by emailing 
customercare@nirc.gov.nf. 

Leanne Webb 
Manager Customer Service 

30 April 2021 
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